ORNING LETTERS

LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

Santa drives a white van

Dear Editor:

Scott McKinney of the Copy Shop donned his Santa hat right before Christmas and hopped in his white van to deliver the copier back to the Maybell Library.

The copier at the library was not working correctly. There were black marks down the sheets when copies were run. The library funding sources for copier repair were used up, so Scott took it upon himself, in the spirit of the season, not only to return the copier to the library from his Copy Shop in Craig, but to pay for all the parts and labor as well.

It was a special gift that is more than appreciated by the whole Maybell area. Thanks to Scott, Bob, Marilyn and Alex of the Copy Shop.

Kindness is always in season, and it was so wonderful of them to do this kind deed. The copier is working great!

Lynda Becker Maybell Women's Club